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Tioweró:ton Community Meeting 
September 23

rd
   

 

For Immediate Release 
 
(Kahnawake – Seskehkó:wa/September 2017) The Lands Unit of the 
Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke wishes to inform all Kahnawa'kehró:non 
that the Tioweró:ton Special Community Meeting has been changed to a 
‘Community Picnic’ with no formal agenda. The event will take place on 
Saturday, September 23rd in Tioweró:ton. 
 
"Throughout the years we have noticed that the interaction with 
Community Members before and after the meeting provides us with more 
suggestions and feedback than during a formal meeting," stated 
Tioweró:ton Coordinator Tara McComber.  "We are hoping that 
community members will be more comfortable with more one on one 
interaction to discuss their concerns." 
   
The Picnic will take place at the Second Bridge from 11am until 2pm. 
For further information please contact Tara McComber at 450-638-8244 
or email tara.mccomber@mck.ca.   
 
Food will be provided free of charge, please bring a chair. 
 

-30- 

: wa  

 

Media Inquiries: 
Gene Diabo 
Communications Officer, 
Operations 
(450) 632-7500 ext. 63254 

gene.diabo@mck.ca 
 

Technical 
Contact: 
Tara McComber 
Tioweró:ton Coordinator 
____________________

___ 

Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke 
Kahnawà:ke Mohawk 
Territory 
P.O. Box 720 
J0L 1B0 
 
Tel: (450) 632-7500 
Fax: (450) 638-5958 
 
As per the MCK 
Communications Protocol, 
all media requests must be 
arranged through the Public 
Relations / Communications 
Unit 
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